

March 11, 2003

Office: 322 Eighth Ave., Ste. 1701 NY, NY 10001 Phone: (212) 633-1311 Fax: (212) 633-1954 Web Site: www.NewYorkCityRotary.org

E-Mail: ny.rotary@verizon.net

Luncheons: Tuesdays, 12:15 - 1:30 p.m. The Princeton Club – 15 W. 43rd Street

dersi

World Health Organization Office to the United Nations

As of July 2002, Mr. Richard Alderslade has held the position of Senior External Relations Officer at the Health Policy World Health Organization Office (WHO) at the United Nations in New York. He is responsible for developing WHO's policies and contribution within the global development agenda of the United Nations, and strengthening linkages between the global, regional, and country levels of WHO and UN system.

CAREER HIGHLIGHTS

- Twenty-five years of work in public Health, national and local health administration, research and higher education, humanitarian and development international health.
- Two years as a lecturer in Public Health Medicine Research worked as part of a major national study into the safety and possible neurological consequences of whooping cough vaccine.
- Five years working with the Medical Civil Service, including a Senior Medial Officer appointment as Private Secretary to the Chief Medial
- Ten years working in managerial public health within the National Health Service as a Consultant in Public Health Medicine, Community Unit General Manager, and Regional Director of Public Health.
- One year as academic departmental head, as a Professor of Community Care at Sheffield University.
- Eight years in humanitarian public health work with the World Health Organization, Regional Office for Europe, including five years managing all the Office's humanitarian programs within the Region.
- One year working with the European Union and the UK Department for International Development in Romania, acting as Adviser to the Romanian Prime Minister's on the development of child health, welfare and protection services.
- Five years as WHO Secretary of the European Forum of Medical Associations and WHO.
- Extensive postgraduate teaching experience, latterly at both Sheffield and Nottingham Universities. Continuing appointment as Special Professor of Health Policy at Nottingham University since 1992.
- Various experiences of health and health system consultancy within the United Kingdom.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

March 11th

Richard Alderslade-World Health Organization Office to the United **Nations**

March 18th

IRELAND DAY

March 25[™]

EDWIN VIEIRA, ESQ. National Alliance for **Constitutional Money**

April 1st

Richard Hunter Gartner Group

April 8th

Rotary Scholars' Day

April 15th

Walter Eberstadt, Author Whence We Came, Where We Went

April 22nd

Fireman's Recognition Day

ROSTER UPDATE

Please send your updated roster information by fax, e-mail, or mail. Also submit your birthday, if you have not done so. If you are not happy with your picture, or your picture is missing, this is your last chance to change or add it (in case we have no photo of you). Thank you, Andreas Runggatscher

TWENTY-EIGHTH ANNUAL GIFT OF LIFE, INC. DINNER DANCE

DATE: Saturday, April 5, 2003

TIME: Reception-7 p.m. Dinner- 8 p.m. PLACE: The New York Marguis Hotel

1535 Broadway

New York, NY PRICE: \$200 per person

Black tie preferred
For more information or to make a reservation

International Breakfast Meeting

please call (516) 504-0830

Dear Fellow Rotarians,

The next meeting of the International Service Division of the Rotary Club of New York will be on Wednesday, March 19 at the German Permanent Mission to the UN, at the top floor restaurant on First Avenue (between 48th and 49th Streets), from 8:30 to 9:45 AM.

This month's topic will be: "The Issues of Iraq"

Our guest speakers will be the Deputy Permanent Representative of Germany to the United Nations, Ambassador Hanns Heinrich Schumacher.

Registration is at 8:30 and the meeting will start at 8:45 AM. Kindly let us know (before the end of Monday, March 17) if you desire to attend our breakfast by sending an e-mail to the Rotary Club of New York at "ny.rotary@verizon.net" copy to Ms. Allison Alessi, International Events Coordinator at "aealessi@aol.com" or fax to (212) 633-1954. The admission to the breakfast is \$15 payable directly to the Maitre d'. Sincerely,

Sylvan M. Barnet, Jr. Giorgio H. Balestrieri
Chair RCNY Intl. Service Div. Director and Board Liaison
RI Alt. Representative to the UN International Service Division



HAPPY BIRTHDAY

Wilfried Freudenberger- March 22nd Harshad Shah- March 29th Ted Andrews- March 30th



PAYMENT IS NOW PAST DUE!

Advance Luncheon Coupon statements for the second half of the fiscal year 2002-2003 have been mailed. Please make your payment as soon as possible.

You are required to pay for six months' worth (20 luncheon coupons) at \$30 each, amounting to a total of \$600.

If you have any questions about your membership status, please call the office. For your convenience we do accept credit cards by fax.

REPORTER OF THE WEEK -Tuesday, March 4, 2003

This was our annual Police Recognition Day, sponsored by ADT Security Service. It was characterized by significant representation from the New York City Police Department and an extended dais occupied by prominent members of the Club and Police Department.

President Silvio Amori opened the meeting and introduced Officer Carl Dixon, who sang the "Star-Spangled Banner," solo, accompanied by Bernie Wytko at the piano. Lillian Coury offered the day's invocation.

Dr. Jeffrey Burkes introduced the day's speaker, Chief of the New York City Police Department, Joseph J. Esposito, who, before beginning his speech on safety, thanked the Club for the over 1.5 million dollars it had raised and distributed in response to the 9/11 terrorist attacks. He pointed out that last year there was a 5% decrease in the seven major crime areas and a 70% decrease over the last ten years, due primarily to officers on the street. In response to 9/11 Commissioner Kelly has introduced anti-terrorist measures including: a worldwide focus and intelligence effort on terrorists and how their activities might affect New York, education of police officers in biochemical attacks, public announcement systems, a terrorism hotline, and activities such as the Apple Group, terrorism training, and community

Police Officer Judith Hernandez was awarded the Medal of Honor for the extraordinary life saving courage she demonstrated after the attack of 9/11.

Giorgio Balestrieri introduced four guests from three countries and a large number of guests and visitors from the United States.

Among those acknowledged at today's meeting were Roberta Galluccio-Richardson and Dorothy Kolev, who served as greeters.

Accompanied by their sponsors, three new members were inducted: Nick Uresin, John German, and Mitchell Nichtberger.

Members of the Police Department on the dais fielded questions from the floor.

Rotarian- Peter Brizard